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21 October 2022 
 

Merger of MobilePay and Vipps approved by all relevant authorities 

 

The agreement between Danske Bank and the consortium of banks behind Vipps to merge MobilePay and 

Vipps has been approved by all relevant authorities, including the EU Commission. The parties expect to 

complete the transaction during the fourth quarter of 2022. 

 

The merger was announced in a company announcement issued by Danske Bank on 30 June 2021, and on 16 

September 2022, it was announced that OP Financial Group would not be a co-owner of the merged 

company and that OP Financial Group’s mobile payment provider Pivo would not be part of the merger. 

 

As previously communicated, the transaction will result in a one-off gain of around DKK 400 million for 

Danske Bank. 
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